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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/08/2020 7:05 am
Response #: 572
Submitter ID: 38106
IP address: 208.74.156.165
Time to complete: 4 min. , 19 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Rebekah Hamon

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Highland Terrace

4. rebekahhamon@gmail.com

5. 08/10/2020

6. Homeless shelter at 160th & Aurora

7. I am opposed to a homeless shelter so close to Shorewood, Highland Terrace Elementary, and Parkwood Elementary. That area already feels unsafe. Do not
change the land use ordinances so it cannot be used this way.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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